WMTM, LLC

5670 WILSHIRE BLvD., SUITE 1300
Los ANGELES, CA 90036

September 9, 2014

DELIVERY VIA EMAIL AND USPS PRIORITY MAIL

Federal Communications Commission

Media Bureau, Video Division

Hossein Hashemzadeh (hossein.hashemzadeh@fcc.gov)
445 12" Street, SW

Room 2-C866

Washington, DC 20554

Re: Request to change community of license for WAZW-CD, Facility ID 168449

Dear Hossein:

WMTM, LLC, the licensee/permittee of WAZW-CD in Winchester, Virginia (Facility ID 168449),
hereby respectfully requests the Commission to change WAZW-CD’s the community of license
to Woodstock, Virginia, effective upon receipt of this letter.

Please feel free to contact the undersigned should there be any questions or concerns
regarding this request. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Lawrence Rogow, Manager
WMTM, LLC

323.904.4090
rogow@loop.com




